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CASE MANAGEMENT/ELECTRONIC CASE FILES (CM/ECF)  
DISTRICT SYSTEM MAINTENANCE – TEST CASE ERROR 

 
The District Court of the Virgin Islands acknowledges a recent test case error during a system 

maintenance on February 22, 2025, which went viral on various media and streaming outlets. This 
incident resulted from an internal error that caused misleading information to be placed on the 
public docket.  

 
When the issue was identified, the Court took swift action and resolved the issue. The Court 

has taken corrective measures to ensure the accuracy of our testing process moving forward and we 
regret any confusion or disruption this may have caused. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Glenda L. Lake, Esquire 

Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310 
Charlotte Amalie, U.S. Virgin Islands 00802 

Phone: (340) 774-0640 
Fax: (340) 775-8075 

Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov  
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